
22nd March 2022 Branch Network Disclosure 
 
ERSTE BANK HUNGARY Zrt. (registered office: 1138 Budapest, Népfürdő u. 24-26., company 
registration number: 01-10-041054, hereinafter referred to as the "Bank"), with reference to the 
provision of Article 123 (1) (f) of Act CXXXVIII of 2007 on investment firms and commodity exchange 
service providers and the rules of activities they may perform (hereinafter referred to as the "Act"), 
hereby announces that the 
 
Branch “GoBuda” (1032 Budapest, Bécsi út 154.) is scheduled to reopen on 28 March 2022, following 
the completion of the renovation works, with a new branch name and in a refurbished and modern 
environment at the former location.  
 
At the same time, the Flórián sqr. branch (1033 Budapest, Flórián tér 3) and the Heltai temporary 
branch (1039 Budapest, Heltai Jenő tér 15) will close permanently on 25 March 2022. As a result of a 
branch merger, they merge into the GoBuda branch. 
 
From 28 March 2022, our colleagues will be waiting our customers at the GoBuda branch according to 
the following opening hours: 
 
Opening hours of the branch:    Opening hours of the cash desk: 
Monday: 9:00 - 18:00     Monday: 9:00 - 13:00 and 13:20 - 17:20 
Tuesday - Thursday: 9:00 - 17:00   Tuesday - Thursday: 9:00 - 13:00 and 13:20 - 16:20 
Friday: 9:00 - 16:00     Friday: 9:00 - 13:00 and 13:20 - 15:20 
 
 
In addition to the above, a full range of financial services are available at any of our branches. 
 
A list of our complete branch network can be found at www.erstebank.hu under Erste Bank network. 
 
This information will be published simultaneously in Hungarian, in case of discrepancy between the 
information included in the Hungarian and English versions, the information in English shall prevail. 
 
22nd March 2022 
ERSTE BANK HUNGARY Zrt.  

 


